
        
    

KING’S KORNER 
   The summer is coming to a close on a 

number of good notes. Our trip to Beacon 

Lodge was a big success on a number of levels 

including taking over 30 folks to and from camp 

as well as having the pleasure of  Mark acting 

as the master of ceremonies on the trip home. Of all the things 

we do and support, I believe this is our finest hour. It is about 

what we do and stand for as a club. 

 

   The National Night out was a big success. We gave out over 

400 pencils to children as well as having a Lion back pack as a 

drawing item. The drawing will be at the meeting to the 22nd. I 

hope to get picture and a article with the winner. We had many 

folks visit our able and a few folks who asked for applications. 

 

   Our annual cook out was full of fun, food and community. I 

want to thank Jim and his wife for hosting the event at his 

house.  

 

   We were lucky enough to have a really fine article with 

pictures published.in both the local Springfield paper and The 

Delaware County Daily Times. Peg, the reporter, spent over 2 

hours with a group of us and agreed to come to one of our 

meetings. I received three phone calls from people who have 

an interest in our club. Please give the article a read. 

 

   As the fall approaches and we get back into our usual stride, I 

hope to be able to keep our momentum moving in a positive 

direction in terms of membership and visibility. 

 

King Lion Joe  

 

 
Springfield Independence Day celebration. 

 

NEXT DINNER MEETING 
August 22 nd, 6:30 PM* 

 
Anthony’s Ristorante 
Drexeline Shopping Center 

4990 State Rd., Drexel Hill, PA 

Cost $25 
Dress Code Business Casual 

 
KIM GRAHAM 

Technical Director 
 
 

*Please be there By 6:15 To facilitate the menu selection and food 
preparation process 

IMPORTANT! NOTIFY FRANK UDICIOUS IF YOU ARE ATTENDING 

EITHER BY EMAIL (mludicious@verizon.net ) OR PHONE (610-

328-9075) 

 

 

LIONS’ CALENDAR 
Aug 22 Dinner mtg, Anthony’s, 6:30 PM, Kim 

Graham, CBVI Technical Director.  The 
ONLY dinner meeting in August. 

Sept 5 Board mtg, St. Matthews, 6:30 PM 
Sept 12 Dinner meeting at Anthony’s, 6:30 PM.  

District Governor’s Night, DG Wayne 
Bickel 

Sept 26 Dinner meeting at Anthony’s, 6:30 PM.  
SHS Chicago Band Experience 

Oct 3 Board mtg, St. Matthews, 6:30 PM 
Oct 10 Dinner meeting at Anthony’s, 6:30 PM.  

Driver Safety Program 
 

Friday September 8th, 2017 - 6:30 Harrah's Chester - 

Harness Horse Racing - come out & enjoy a fun night with 

Fellow Lions.   Contact Dallas Scott for information - 610-

343-2012. 

Lions' Lines 
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PRESIDENT: Joseph Saunders, FIRST VP: Dave Krauter, SECOND VP: Tom Citro, THIRD VP: Walt Young 

SECRETARY: Frank Udicious, TREASURER: William Lavery, LION TAMER: Frank Udicious, TAIL TWISTER: Alex Massey 

RECENT EVENTS 
 

 
Dave Krauter was presented with a PA Lions Fellow Award by (past) 

President Kathy.  Lion Joe Smith was also the recipient of a PA Lions 

Fellow Award. Congratulations Dave and Joe! 

 

 
Beacon Lodge transportation to and from Beacon Lodge. Several 

Springfield Lions provided escort services.  The photo shows some of 

the campers and Lions.  We also thank the local Allenport Lions Club 

for providing lunch on both days. 

 

 
Springfield Night Out.  The lions head backpack (upper right) was very 

popular! 

 

 
Lion Larry DeMooy was presented with the District 14A Good 

Samaritan Award by Lion Ed Rocco.  Congratulations Larry! 

 

 
Lion Jerry McCabe was presented with the District 14A Good 

Samaritan Award by Lion Ed Rocco at the July board picnic.  

Congratulations Jerry! 

 

 
Past President Bill Lavery was recognized as an Exemplary Volunteer 

on the Springfield Volunteer Memorial Wall.  Congratulations Bill! 

 

 


